
 

 
 

Monthly Business Meeting - Summary of Minutes 
(Detailed minutes, recorded by the clerk, are located in the Secretary’s Office) 

 

The monthly Business Meeting was held September 5, 2012. Ernest Carol Taylor served as 
the Moderator. (1) The Deacons, per Sam Graham, recommended that Steve Skaggs be 
called to be the Interim Pastor retroactive beginning September 1st with a salary of $500 per 
week. This would cover 3 services per week, pastoral duties, and visitation. It was also 
recommended he be paid 50 cents per mile for traveling from his home to the church or for 
church related travels such as visitation. The recommendation was presented as a motion, it 
was voted on, and approved. (2) The following members were selected to serve as 
messengers for the Central Association Fall Meeting: Joyce Payne, Elizabeth Farmer, Betty 
Inman, and Ernest Taylor.  It will be held at Stewart's Creek Baptist Church on Monday, 
October 1st from 10:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 
 

Documented by: Kaylene Poff 
 
 


